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January 2021 
 
Dear Past or Prospective Donor / Golfer, 
 
It’s time for the Tom Rhodes III Memorial Golf Tournament, the largest fundraising 
event held by the St. John Neumann Men’s Club. For those of you that did not 

have the opportunity to meet Tom Rhodes III, he was a long-time parishioner of St. 
John Neumann and 1991-92 President of our Club;  a  man  who  dedicated his  time  

and  talent  in  service  to  his  fellow  parishioners and  the community. 
 
We are writing to ask for Sponsors, items for Raffle and Door Prizes, along with 

Golfer’s Gift Bag I tems .  Of  course ,  we  are  looking  for  golfers ,  as  wel l .   

If  you  have  previously  sponsored  or part icipated in this  event,  we  thank  

you  for  your  generous contribution. The Sponsorship Availability sheet is 

provided with this letter and any help will be appreciated. We are also looking 

for auction and raffle items like gift cards, lunches, or dinners for two or four, 

that will help promote your business. 
 
Our annual Golf Tournament will host 120 players on Saturday, May 15, 2021 at 

the beautiful and challenging Gold Course atTrump National Doral    
11:00 AM. – Registration and Lunch 
1:00 PM – Shotgun Start, 4 Person Scramble 
5:30 PM – 7:30 PM – Reception, Buffet Dinner, Awards, Silent Auction, and Raffle 
 
Proceeds from this event will help fund our Men’s Club’s Teddy Bear Christmas 

Project and other charitable activities, including support for education, the 

homeless, youth, and spiritual development.  

 

Teddy Bear Christmas sees hundred’s of our Christmas Teddy Bears delivered each 

year to children hospitalized at Christmastime thanks to visits by our members to 

area hospitals. Since 1996, the Men’s Club has delivered over 11,500 Teddy Bears to 

sick children. 
 
Please send your in-kind or cash t a x - d e d u c t i b l e  donation, with check 

payable to: Men’s Club of St. John Neumann Catholic Church, along with a 

business card and your company’s logo (JPEG or PNG file, to us a t the 

address listed below.  If you require additional information, please contact me 

- Mike Mesa, Gol f  Committee  Chairman -  305-979-0767. Email Mike at: 

mikemesa9@gmail.com . 

Sincerely yours,  

Mike Mesa 

Golf Committee Chairman
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